March 18, 2024

Loyalist College 376 Wallbridge Loyalist Rd Belleville, ON K8N 5B9

Dear Student Government Team,

I am writing this letter to express my interest in joining your team as the Student Government President for the 2024-2025 academic year. I have had various experiences in different careers and volunteer opportunities, which have allowed me to demonstrate significant contributions to different teams. This has made me a better leader and individual. With more than five years of leadership experience, I possess the ability to communicate effectively, stay determined, and be highly organized, which makes me a good fit for your team.

As a leader, I understand the importance of connecting with others and having a great understanding of their needs. This is essential to building stronger relationships. I am adaptable to changes and use challenges as motivation to achieve common goals. In the past, I have worked as a personal support worker, a camp counselor, the president of the iCAN Committee, Resident Assistant (RA), and Student Life Ambassador (LLAs) at Loyalist College. I utilize my substantial work ethic and willingness to achieve expectations successfully.

As mentioned, I have been an active member of the Loyalist Community, through various leadership opportunities and events, including LLAs team, RAs team, Cross-Country athlete, among others. Through taking part in these opportunities, I worked closely with Student Government and supported their mission to serve as a representative and proactive body to enhance the student experience, address student concerns, and foster a vibrant and inclusive campus community.

Additionally, I am fully aware of the role of the Student Government within the Loyalist college community. I believe that I possess the essential skills for effective leadership and successful representation of the student body. These skills include effective communication skills, leadership abilities, problem-solving skills, empathy, and cultural competence, resilience, and adaptability. By possessing these skills and qualities, I will effectively represent the student body's interests, foster a sense of community and belonging, and contribute to positive change and development on campus.

In joining the Student Government, I look forward to developing a diverse range of skills and experiences that will enhance my success as a future leader. Thank you for considering my application, and I eagerly await your response.

Yours truly,

Mustafa Alali